NEW APPLICATION PROCESS AS OF OCTOBER 1, 2019
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christmas of HOPE no longer is taking referrals from guidance counselors at our local schools.  If you need assistance with providing Christmas to your children this year, please complete our new application form and return it to HOPE Fund of Penns Valley, P. O. Box 427, Centre Hall, PA  16828 or scan and email your signed and completed form to hopefundchristmas@gmail.com  no later than October 22, 2019. 
If you are not able to print your own form from our website, here are some other options:
Contact us to mail your form:

Email us your complete name and address at hopefundchristmas@gmail.com and request a form be mailed to you as soon as possible.  All forms must be completed and postmarked by October 22, 2019 to participate in our program.  
Pick Up Form at:

Grace United Methodist Church
127 S. Pennsylvania Avenue
Centre Hall, PA  16828 
8:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Monday through Friday 

Penns Valley Youth Center                     
106 School Street
Spring Mills, PA  16875
3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Monday through Wednesday
3:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Thursday 

We can assure you that Christmas of HOPE will keep all information provided on the application form strictly confidential!  Thank you so much for your patience as we implement our new changes to our program this year.  We look forward to serving you and your family to make your Christmas a blessed one!  If you have any questions, please contact us at hopefundchristmas@gmail.com.    
New Application Form
